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STATE OF MINNESOTA
BOARD OF EXAMINERS FOR NURSING HOME ADMINISTRATORS
2829 University Avenue S.E., Suite 440
Minneapolis, MN 55414-3245
(612) 617-2117 FAX: (612) 617-2119
TTY Relay (800) 627-3529

November 22, 2000

To: Governor Jesse Ventura

Representative Steve Sviggum, Chair
Legislative Coordinating Commission

Michele Timmons, Revisor of Statutes

Senator John C. Hottinger, Chair
Senate Health and Family Security Committee

Senator Don Samuelson, Chair
Senate Health and Family Security Budget Division

Representative Fran Bradley, Chair
House Health & Human Services Policy Committee

Representative Kevin Goodno, Chair
House Health and Human Services Finance Committee

From: Raody D. Snyder, ExecutiveDirector~

Subject: Report of obsolete rules

According to the prior Executive Director, Julie Vikmanis, the Board ofExaminers for Nursing Home
Administrators completed extensive revision ofMinnesota Rules 6400.0000 pertaining to the
administration ofnursing homes in Minnesota. . The 2000 legislative session provided the direction in
removing several obsolete rules with final revision occurring in June.

With those recent successful revisions, the Board ofExaminers will continue to examine rules that may
become obsolete and proactively work towards their elimination.



Minn~sota Board of Chiropractic Examiners
Obsolete rules 2000

There are no repeals from last yeelr of obsolete, unnecessary, orduplicative rules that
helve not been completed. There were no repeals last yeelr of obsolete, unnecessary,or
dupliceltive rules.

If you have any questions regelrding this report, please contact Micki King elt The
Minnesota Board of Chiroprelctic Examiners, 2829 University Avenue SE, #300,
Minneapolis MN 55414-3220.612-617-2226.
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